
TO ALL,  
 
My name is Jesse Anderson, I am a proud employee of ASHGROVE CEMENT in Durkee Or. . I 
believe the House Bill 2020 for carbon reduction would greatly hurt many families and 
businesses in eastern OREGON and western IDAHO. This company is proud to be AMERICAN 
and provides many with the ability to provide a stable income for their family. The passing of 
this bill could result in the closure  of this facility and would completely wipe out the income of 
my family and those i support. I ask you to PLEASE  do not pass this bill and to look at all options 
of providing a safe environment for all. 
 
THANK YOU, JESSE ANDERSON 
 


